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UPDATE ON SPECIAL ENTRY PROCEDURE FOR ARRIVALS TO ROK 

 

1. Please be advised of an update on special entry procedure for travelers who are not subject to 
mandatory quarantine (travelers who have been fully vaccinated in Korea, travelers who are 
exempt from quarantine) as follows: 

 

a. Travelers who are not subject to mandatory quarantine do not have to install self-quarantine 
safety protection app, undergo the verification of their contact number and be issued with 
health screening certificate.  

* Travelers who are subject to mandatory quarantine (unvaccinated travelers, foreign 
nationals on short/long term stay) must observe existing special entry procedure requirement 
– e.g. installation of self-quarantine safety protection app.  

b. The updated special entry procedure takes effect from 1 October 2021. 

 

2. Respective airlines are required to ensure that their staff guide incoming travelers to fill in the 
essential items (address in Korea, contact number) of the Travel Record Declaration form 
with accurate information.  

 


